Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 19/01/2002, 18:40

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

First Newsletter of 2002.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News Etc January 2002

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 19/01/2002, 18:40

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys & Girls

Some news for you etc

New Recruits

The station has welcomed two recruits to the station. Nathan Smith to Saturdays and Bernie Duffield to Mondays. Bernie will commence this coming Monday. I hope you will extend the usual welcome to our new starter's.

Anita

The subject of Anita returning to Mondays. In the absence of any word on this. I have removed her email name from the group posting, until further notice.

Volunteers Leaflet

The new leaflet is now available in the studio. When we are out on our ward rounds and an opportunity to leave one with a patient for them or for a potential volunteer: please feel free to issue.

League Leaflet.

As the above we should be issuing this leaflet as much as possible after all it is the league which funds the running of the radio station. The more donations which come into the league the better it is for the station.

Web Site Content

An old chestnut, but how about some content from those of you who have nothing posted yet!.

ID Photo's

This may seem premature, but at the end of this year your id badges will expire and I have to produce some new one's. The current one's were the first but it took us over ten month's to get all the pictures in. The next issue will contain your current picture. If you don't want me to use that one, you must supply a new one by the end of September at the latest. So now's the time to choose a new portrait if you wish.

Personal Details

A reminder to all that if you don't advise me of any changes to your personal details, phone no's email addresses, car no changes, you will loose out as it affects our contact with you!!!!.

Web sites

If you come across any good offers on the web, records etc and you feel they may benefit other members let me have them. (Records, Music, etc).

Ward Rounds

I have a confession to make about today's ward rounds. I was sucked into helping a lady on ward 4 to remove her surgical stockings. After which it was obvious she was a bit short in the memory dept. The patients in the opposite beds watched me help this lady and then proceeded to inform me of her condition, which wasn't evident to me at the start. Why have I confessed my sins!!!!!

Please be very careful on the wards with patients. I have no wish to upset the nursing staff and jeopardise the treatment of a patient by our good deeds.

For future needs always refer them to a qualified member of staff.

PS. No I have not got a fetish for surgical stockings despite the rumours!!!!!!

Did You Here

As we are confessing here. Last week during the show I played a Des O'Connor record. The treatment starts next week, and the doctors are working day and night to find a suitable cure.

That's all for now folks Keep on Rockin.

PJ

Station Engineer/Secretary/Coffee Maker/Sweeper Up/and General Dogs Body?

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/